
Do you want THREE entrances to a big casino on Maule Avenue?

Your Spring Valley Town Advisory Board listened to residents 
and voted to recommend potential alternative entrances.



ATTEND THE CLARK COUNTY ZONING COMMISSION MEETING

Wednesday, September 22nd, 2021 at 9:00am
Clark County Government Center

500 S. Grand Central Parkway, Las Vegas 

The casino is not a done deal. On September 22nd you can request entrances be moved.

The Spring Valley Town Advisory Board chair advised the developer to move the
main entrance off of Maule Avenue.
Now it's UP TO YOU to help move the entrances away from Tanaka Elementary.
What will be done to PROTECT KIDS walking to school on Maule Avenue?
How many more cars and trucks will drive on Maule Avenue every day?

Scan this QR code with your phone's camera, text DURANGO to 877-877,
or visit bit.ly/nodurango to get this information on your phone.


